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17th  September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Careers  

Re: Phonics Workshop for EYFS and KS1 

Assalamu alaikom  

I hope this letter finds you in good health and strong Imaan. 

We have arranged a school phonics workshop for Nursery to Year 2 parents.  The 

workshop will be based on the different phases of phonics and will show you how 

phonics is taught at school and how you can support your child at home. 

All Nursery to Year 2 parents are invited to attend on the dates stated below.  No 

prior booking needed.  

Class  Date and time  

 

Year 2 

 

 

Monday 4th October  9.15am -10.15am  

 

Year 1 

 

 

Tuesday 5th October  9.15am -10.15am 

 

Reception 

 

 

Monday 18th October 9.15am -10.15am 

 

Nursery 

 

 

Tuesday 19th October 9.15am -10.15am 

 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

Wasalaam 

N. Fiaz 

English Co-ordinator                                 
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